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ITER Council  appoints Dr. Pietro BARABASCHI as ITER Organization Director-General 
 

PARIS, France (15 September 2022) �² Convening in an extraordinary session in Paris, the 
ITER Council has appointed Dr. Pietro BARABASCHI* as the next Director-General of the 
ITER Organization. Dr. BARABASCHI  is expected to take office in October. 
 
Following the passing away of former Director-General Bernard BIGOT in May 2022, the Council 
launched a search and recruitment effort to select his successor. In its extraordinary meeting in Paris, 
the Council held interviews with the finalist candidates and unanimously appointed Dr. Pietro 
BARABASCHI as the next Director-General to lead the ITER Project.   
 
The Council also wishes to thank Dr. Eisuke TADA 
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